Western Wayne Food Services

Welcome back! We are pleased to inform you that the Western Wayne School District will continue
to utilize the Community Eligibility Provision (CEP) Program for the 2024-2025 school year.

What does this mean to you and your child?

All enrolled students enrolled at the Western Wayne School District are eligible to receive a
complete nutritious breakfast and lunch each school day at no charge to your household. No
further action is required of you. Your child will be able to participate in these meal programs
without paying for a complete meal or submitting a meal application.

Please encourage your child to take at least one fruit or vegetable with three whole food groups at

meals so that it is a complete reimbursable meal.
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You can view each month’s lunch menu online at ww3.westernwayne.org
What about a la cart items?

Milk only purchases and a la carte items are not included in the CEP Program. If you choose to
allow your child to purchase milk only or an a la cart item money must be deposited on their food
service meal account prior to purchase. Students will not be allowed to charge a la cart items.

How do I manage my child’s school meal account?
All students are assigned an individual meal account in our Point of Sale System (POS).

We strongly encourage parents/guardians to set up a school café account so you can view
purchases, payment history and receive low balance alerts. You can go online to schoolcafe.com
or download the app for your mobile device. If you have any Schoolcafe questions, please contact
the SchoolCafe customer support center at customercare@schoolcafe.com or call 855-729-2328.



If you choose not to deposit money online and instead want to pay by checks payable to WW Food
Services or cash, you can do so in an envelope marked with your child’s name. Please returnitto
the classroom teacher or food service cashier.

Best wishes for a healthy, safe and fun upcoming schoolyear. We look forward to providing WW
Wildcats with well-balanced, nutritious meals.

Best Regards,

Maria Liptak, RD Food Service Director and the WW Food Service Team



